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7™ June 2022

Dear Parents/Carers,

' Year 6 Chessington Trip — Thursday 9" June 2022

Please be aware of the following information regarding the Year 6 Chessington World of Adventures trip on Thursday
9" June

We are leaving school at 8.30am so children should arrive at 8.15am. We aim to return to school for 6.45pm
depending on the traffic. If we get delayed coming back to school we will notify you by email.

Children are not required to wear school uniform, but must dress appropriately for a day out with school, which
involves lots of walking. Sensible shoes or trainers and a raincoat are essential but children must not wear clothing
with inappropriate wording, have exposed midriffs or wear short shorts The forecast for Thursday is variable so as
well as bringing a raincoat please ensure they have sun cream applied before they arrive at school and they bring a
hat.

Children are able to take a small amount of spending money, for which they are entirely responsible. We recommend
no more than £5, which should buy them an ice-cream or drink if the weather is hot.

A packed tunch will be required with plenty of drinks— no chocolate, fizzy drinks or glass bottles.

Electronic gadgets, phones and tablets must be left at home. If your child wishes to bring a camera they may, but
they will be entirely responsible for it.

If your child requires travel sickness medication please can this be taken, according to the instructions on the packet
before they come into school. If they require a tablet for the return journey, this must be in a bag/envelope, clearly
marked with their name and ‘idiot proof’ instructions as to dosage and timings.

We are looking forward to a lovely day out.

Yours faithfully,

Joseph Figg
Executive Headteacher
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